
Thursday 23rd November

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 4, 2023

Wednesday 29th November School Council @ 6pm

Tuesday 5th December Grade 6 Graduation

Wednesday 6th December Foundation Graduation

Tuesday 12th December Statewide Year 6 to Year 7 Orientation Day

Thursday 14th December IEP meetings 3:35 pm to 7 pm

Friday 15th December IEP meetings 9 am to 2 pm - Pupil Free Day

Tuesday 19th December Reservoir Views Has Got Talent

Tuesday 19th December Last Day for Students - 3.30pm finish

Wednesday 20th December Pupil free day

Monday 29th January 2024 School Staff begin 2024 school year

Tuesday 30th January 2024 Foundation Students begin 2024 school year

Wednesday 31st January 2024 Year 1 to 6 student begin 2024 school year

Tuesday 13th February 2024 Welcome Picnic

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe.

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

It’s hard to believe that there are only 18 days left of this school year! It has been a jam packed term to date.

Our 6 week kinder to orientation program concluded today and we can’t wait for our new preppies to start their
school journey at Reservoir Views in 2024.

I’d like to also thank our community for supporting our colour run spectacular last week, it was loads of fun
and the money fundraised contributed to the cost of our amazing mural.



2024 START DATES

The start of the 2024 school year for school staff on Monday the 29th of January. On this day the school office
will be open for uniform purchases and enquiries from 10am to 2:30pm.

We are mixing things up next year and instead of having our Foundation students starting a day after students
in Years 1 to 6, they will be starting a day before the rest of the school. This will allow them to have their first
day of school having the school buildings and grounds to themselves.



Foundation students will begin their school journey on Tuesday the 30th of January.

Students in Years 1 to 6 will begin the 2024 school year on Wednesday the 31st of January.

VALUE AWARD WINNERS

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.
























